
































































































 

 

LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING 

Between 

BLOOM LIMITED PARTNERSHIP operating at 

Mount Royal, Bow Crest and McKenzie Towne Care Centres 

(The "Employer") 

And 

CUPE Local 8 

(The "Union”) 

Re: National Day for Truth and Reconciliation  

The parties agree to the voluntary addition of National Day for Truth and 

Reconciliation as a Paid Holiday as defined in Article 19 – Paid Holidays of the 

collective agreements. 

The addition of this paid holiday will take effect upon the complete execution of 

this Letter of Understanding. 

The parties also agree that Boxing Day will not be replaced by National Day for 

Truth and Reconciliation in the collective agreements at Mount Royal and Bow 

Crest for 2022 and that the language contained in Article 19.02 related to deleting 

Boxing Day will remain as is and addressed at the next round of collective 

bargaining and subject to negotiations between the Employer and the Union. 

 

All of which is agreed this 6th day of September 2022. 

Signed on behalf of   Signed on behalf of the Union 

the Employer  

Blair Phillips 
Senior Vice President, Human Resources 

Kelly Spence
President CUPE Local 8




